
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 19th April 2017 
 
 

 TSA President Adam Bradley welcomed the newly elected Council Members – Nathan 
Spencer of CSL Surveys, Sam Roberts of Met Geo Environmental and Peter Marsh of 
Sumo Services. 

 The Level 3 Diploma in Engineering Surveying is now open for registration for TSA 
members only and details were sent out on 12th April. Non-members will be allowed to 
register in due course.  Please contact Sharon Wilkins for further details 
(sharon@surveyschool.org.uk)  

 TSA is now a registered provider of CPD.  Certificates have been sent to attendees of the 
H&S Seminar in March and will be sent to those who attended the AGM. 

 Three Finance breakfast seminars will be run for members, the first on 14th June in 
Manchester.  Details will be sent out in due course. 

 Eight Membership Applications are currently being processed.   

 Membership stands at 174 companies. 

 TSA’s 2017 AGM was held at The National Brewery Centre on 29th March, with a theme 
of ‘Surveyors of the Future’ and was a big success.  It was the best attended TSA AGM 
in history. 

 The TSA Conference will be held on 8th November at the Great Western Railway 
Museum in Swindon. 

 GEO Business 2017 is being held on 23rd & 24th May at the Business Design Centre in 
Islington.  Exhibition space is 90% sold out. TSA and the Survey School will be exhibiting.  
TSA will be holding an Associated Meeting on 23rd May at 2pm, with a further update on 
the Apprenticeships, Level 3 Qualification and the Survey School. 

 New promotional items will be on offer on TSA’s stand at GEO Business. 

 A new Client Guide on Offshore Hydrography was launched on 13th February. 

 TSA will also be exhibiting at The Marine & Coastal Civil Engineering Expo 2017, which 
will be held alongside The Flood Expo and The Contamination Expo at ExCel on 27th & 
28th September. 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,500 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 2,300 followers on Twitter.  
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